
NOTICE OF VACANCIES 
 
Beginning in 2012, Iowa law requires boards and commissions to be gender balanced.  
The Howard County Board of Supervisors is taking applications for various county board 
and commission appointments for 2013.  Howard County appreciates diversity in these 
appointments and welcomes all applicants at least 18 years of age.  Terms and dates of 
appointments vary.  These are unpaid positions, with the exception of mileage. 
 
Board of Health  
Conservation Board 
Upper Explorerland Regional Planning Commission  
 
This list is not all inclusive.  The Board of Supervisors is always looking for people 
interested in serving their community.  Applications are required and can be obtained at 
the office of the Howard County Auditor or on the county’s website 
www.co.howard.ia.us.  Please submit applications by December 7, 2012 to the auditor’s 
office.  Additional information may be obtained by calling 563-547-9203.   


